
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/28/2014 5:51:14 PM 
To: Skinner, Nathaniel (nathaniel.skinner@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Lloyd's audit report 

No, you'll be able to talk with Peter Glaholm all about that tomorrow. 
They will issue a document soon and we can provide that when we get it. Javid Khan has a handout document 
that will help walk through the process. And indeed, nothing is over! 

Lloyds will be back in 5 months. 

See you soon. 
Laura 

Original Message 
From: Skinner, Nathaniel 1 roai 1 to:nathaniel.skinner@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28,2014 2:31 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Lloyd's audit report 

Hi Laura, 

Is there any audit report or the like from Lloyd's that you can send my way regarding their audit/certification of 
PAS and ISO? 

Best, 
Nat 
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